
 

Bechtel Corporation  12011 Sunset Hills Road 
  Reston, VA 20190-5919 

September 20, 2021 
 
Enrique Garcia Lopez 
CEO 
Consorcio Besalco QB2 S.A. 
Avenida Tajamar #183 
Office 101 
Las Condes, Santiago, Region Metropolitana, Chile 
 
Subject: Bechtel Corporation 2020/2021 Supply Chain Recognition Program  

Award Notification and Invitation 
 
Dear Mr. Lopez: 
 
I am pleased to congratulate you that Consorcio Besalco QB2 S.A. has been selected by Bechtel 
as a 2020/2021 premier supply chain contributor.  At Bechtel, we believe that excellent contractor 
and supplier performance is essential to the success of our projects.  Thank you for your 
contributions. 
 
To celebrate this recognition, you are cordially invited to attend a formal awards luncheon in 
Reston, Virginia, on November 4, 2021, at 11:00 AM.  The event will be hosted by Bechtel’s 
President & Chief Operating Officer, Craig Albert, and me.  Other senior managers from across 
our organization will also be in attendance.  We understand COVID restrictions on international 
travel may not allow you to attend the award presentation in the United States.  If you are unable 
to attend and do not have a local representative that can attend in your place, an alternative 
arrangement could be made to deliver our token of appreciation to your company. 
 
The luncheon and award ceremony will be held at the Hyatt Regency, Reston, VA.  Directions to 
the Hyatt are enclosed, along with a list of additional area hotels.  This will be a business formal 
attire event. 
 
Please respond with your confirmation of attendance no later than September 24, 2021, by 
sending an email to alhans@bechtel.com.  We ask that only one representative from each 
supplier or contractor organization attend because of space limitations.  Additional information, 
including guidance to ensure compliance with local COVID-19 requirements, will be shared closer 
to the date of the event.  We look forward to seeing you on November 4. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Andrew Hans at (703) 429-6759, or by email at 
alhans@bechtel.com. 
 
Congratulations on your selection. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tarek M. Amine 
Corporate Manager, Procurement and Contracts 
 


